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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY: S 8 S 2 S
Therefore if any man be in Christ, he is a new creature: Old things are passed away5 ' 
behold, all things are become new.
SPEED READING:
A number of students have asked about a different time for the first session because 
of Basic Youth. There will be a meeting after Chapel on Wednesday to discuss the 
possibility of a change. There will still be the Thursday night class as was
scheduled.
COLLEGE CHOIR:
More men are needed to join the College choir either as ah audit or for credit. It 
meets 2nd period on Tuesday and Thursday in the Chapel* See Mr. Swaffield.
TRUMPET LESSONS:
Anyone interested in taking trumpet lessons contact Mr. Swaffield in S-16.
BOOKSTORE NEWS:
There are a limited number of tote-bags for ladies at half-price. Great buy!
Inventory ’’sale” items 30% to more than half off. Come look them over. Also, 
a limited supply of Denise Power records. Only $2#
SELECTIVE SERVICE:
Reminder that all young men must register with Selective Service within 30 days of 
reaching their l8th birthday. This may be done in the Registrar’s Office at the
college.
INTRAMURAL FOOTBALL:
Men’s floors that plan on having flag football this quarter, please get your sigh- 
up sheets from Mr. Kinney in the gymnasium. Due to Basic Youth Conflicts this week, 
games will begin in October the first Saturday. Floors should have a floor leader 
or captain to represent them.
CROSS-COUNTRY:
Students who are interested in participating in cross-country are to meet in the Gym 
with Mr. Kinney Wednesday, September 26th at 3:15* If we have enough interested stu­
dents, we will hold a meet the week of October 8 to 13*
LOST:
A pen that is a part of a gift set is missing from Mr. Swaffield’s Office. If you 
have it or you know who has it, please return it to him.
EVANGELISM MIG:
A girl is needed who is interested in serving as secretary for the Evangelism MIG 
please contact Mr. Randolph by Wednesday afternoon.
FROM THE HEALTH CENTER:

A  Flu Vaccine will be available beginning next week through October. Cost, $1.
CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES:
Sncqualmie Valley Assembly of God is in need of a person who is interested in 
working in the Christian Education department of the church. If interested, please 
contact Bennie Weber, Beatty Hall, Box 103 or contact him in person. Snoqualmie 
Valley Assembly of God also needs a pianist. Contact Bernie Weber.
ROYAL RANGER LEADERSHIP COURSE:
A Royal Ranger Leadership course will be taught at Bellevue Neighborhood Church 
beginning October 5 at 7**30 p.m. All sections will be taught and classes will 
continue each Friday night until the courses are completed.
PARKING AND TRAFFIC CONTROL:
In an effort to have an orderly and safe campus, the Vehicle and Traffic Code will 
be enforced as of September 26. Be sure your parking permit is in place. Check to 
see that you are parking in your space.
Parking in the Chapel area is reserved for off-campus students on a first come, first 
serve basis. Eighty-five spaces are available. Parking space behind the gym (south
side) is an overflow area.
BASIC^YOUTH CONFLICTS:
If you are involved in Basic Youth Conflicts on Friday and Saturday and wish to take 

sac1: lunch, sign up in the cafeteria.a


